
 

 

Ref: NCB/JW/GCSE Maths/Letter to Parents     September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

My name is Jim Welford and I teach GCSE Maths to your son or daughter. 

GCSE resit exams take place in November and your son/daughter will be entered for these exams if 

they show sufficient progress through September and October. 

The papers are on the following dates: 

• Paper 1 - Wednesday 6 November 

• Paper 2 - Friday 8 November 

• Paper 3 - Monday 11 November 

All exams start at 9:00am and students are expected to be in college at the usual start time of 8:35am. 

In preparation for their exams it is essential they attend all lessons on time and work to the best of 

their ability whilst there. 

Throughout the year they will have Directed Independent Learning (DIL) every week. This is set via an 

online package called Socrative and can be done on phones, laptops and computers.  Up to the exam 

they will be assessed by means of a past paper every week.  

In addition to the above, independent study will benefit them immensely. Put simply, to achieve their 
best grade, they need to be doing as much Maths as possible up to the exam. Specific help with this is 
as follows; 

• Past papers and other resources available on Teams and Math Genie website 

• Dr Frost website where work is always available.  

• All students have been given a set of revision cards to learn, they should be doing this daily. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Jim Welford 
Teacher of Maths 
New College Bradford 
 

Privacy Policies 

During their studies in GCSE maths, students are directed towards the following websites, please 

find attached their privacy policies 

Dr Frost  https://www.drfrost.org/page.php?id=20 
Socrative  https://www.socrative.com/privacy/ 
Maths Genie https://www.mathsgenie.co.uk/cookie-policy.html 
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